
June 9, 2021 to July 7, 2021



Get students back on 
track

Students that need to 
recover credits

Students will be notified 
in late May

Email for more 
information



For credit recovery



This year’s Summer Programs will provide 
an opportunity for students to recover 
credits, in order for them to get back on 
track towards graduation.  

Based on our county’s COVID-19 data, 
Summer Programs will continue in a 
distance learning environment to ensure 
everyone’s safety.

We will provide information on any changes 
as they occur.



Students who need to 
recover credits



Are you interested 
in attending 

Summer School?

Did you receive an 
F(s) this year or 

last?



Survey Open February 1 to April 16

By completing this survey, you are letting your counselor know that you are 
interested in attending summer school.  Your counselor will contact you soon.



Enrollment process and 
notification



Priority will be 
given to 12th 
graders, then 

11th,  10th, then 
9th graders

Students that are 
enrolled will be 

notified via email 
starting late May

Must need to 
recover credits 
and based on 

funding

If you are not 
enrolled, you 

will be placed 
on a waiting 

list

Completing the survey OR talking to your counselor DOES NOT guarantee enrollment.



Must attend DAILY - will 
be DROPPED after 2 

absences

Must make 
adequate daily 

progress in class

Must use technology 
responsibly and 

communicate 
respectfully

Always demonstrate 
academic integrity, 
which means YOU 

complete all 
assignments and take 

all tests 

Attend all meetings 
scheduled by 

teacher

If you need support 
in your classes, 

ASK



If you have questions 



Monica Martinez,
monicam@mycuhsd.org

Patricia Quijada,
pquijada@mycuhsd.org

Marco Miramon,
mmiramon@mycuhsd.org

Leonor Felix, 
lfelix@mycuhsd.org


